
CHARLEMONT FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING – Hawlemont School, Charlemont 

Charlemont ATM Preview Meeting 

May 18, 2016 

Members Present: Rich Filoramo, Lynn Hathaway, Ron Smith, Amy Wales (Recused) 

At a meeting of the Finance Committee held at the end of the Charlemont Annual Town Meeting 

Preview meeting, presided over by Rich Filoramo, a motion was made and seconded that the Finance 

Committee recommend a 2½% increase for both the Hawlemont School and Mohawk Regional School 

FY17 assessments, to be presented at the May 24, 2016 Annual Town Meeting.  The motion passed 

unanimously.  This would make the recommended amounts as follows: 

 Hawlemont School  –  $ 779,059 

 Mohawk Regional    -   $ 823,438 

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Ronald Smith 


